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Theresa Utton

Subject: FW: Working Landscape Program

-----Original Message-----
From: Mischul Brownstone []
Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2015 10:11 PM
To: Theresa Utton
Subject: Working Landscape Program

Dear Ms. Utton,

The Working Landscape Program has been a very successful leveraging of state funds for multiple benefits for Vermont.
Please make sure funding continues for this program.

Mischul Brownstone
Charlotte, Vermont


